Sent: Monday, August 22, 2005 5:48 PM

To: Joe Seid

Subject: Hat Offer

Hello,

I was wondering If vou still have that hat give-away for photos of vour products in use?

Attached are a couple of photos of our antennas. These spikes have been on them far the past 5 years and still
N BIRDS,

Great stuffl!
Thanks,
Paul L

Director of Facilides
Communicaticns


http://www.bird-x.com/store/category.cgi?category=0
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